
TOWN OF FRISCO, CO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

PHASE 2: WALTER BYRON PARK IMPROVEMENTS 

 

The Town of Frisco is seeking proposals from qualified firms for construction services for the second 

phase of park improvements at Walter Byron Park. Additional information and access to all project 

related documentation, can be obtained by contacting Addison Canino, at AddisonC@townoffrisco.com. 

There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting on Thursday, October 27th, 2022 @ 10:00 AM. 

Proposals will be due no later than 12:00 PM, December 1st, 2022, to Addison Canino, Asst. Public Works 

Director, at AddisonC@townoffrisco.com. 
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